
December 27, 2021 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

City and County Superintendents 

Andy Craig of; 
Deputy State Superintendent 
Administrative and Financial Services 

December Foundation Program Checks 

I apologize for the late notice, but the December Foundation Program checks 
have already been wired and should be available in your bank for your 
system's use on today, Monday, December 27, 2021. 

AC:LE 

cc: LEA Chief School Financial Officers 

FY22-3004 




